

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-724-2135 Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

July 9, 2019

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

NHPUC 9JUL 19PM4:22

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 19-064 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please add the following people to the service list in the above-referenced docket:

- Peter Dawes <u>peter.dawes@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Mari-Louise Messuri mari-louise.messuri@libertyutilities.com
- Kristen Condon <u>kristen.condon@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Ryan Patnode <u>ryan.patnode@libertyutilities.com</u>

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Molliellan